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DOE New Minimum Efficiency Levels for Residential Boilers:DOE New Minimum Efficiency Levels for Residential Boilers:
CGi & CGaCGi & CGa

Valued Distributor,

The Department of Energy (DOE) is raising efficiency levels next year for
residential gas and oil boilers (under 300,000 Btuh input). Weil-McLain will
be improving efficiency levels on the following products:

CGa
CGi
EG (Water)
SGO
WGO & WTGO

The new rules apply to what Weil-McLain and other manufacturers
produce, and not what distribution and contractors can sell.  Anything that
is purchased from Weil-McLain can continue to be sold, installed, and
serviced.

Weil-McLain residential boiler that will be discontinued:
CGt – quantities should be available throughout the summer, while
supplies last.

PHASE 1: New CGa Series 3 and CGi Series 4 Boilers, all at 84% AFUEPHASE 1: New CGa Series 3 and CGi Series 4 Boilers, all at 84% AFUE

During the 2nd Quarter of this year, 2020, Weil-McLain will begin the rolling
production change to a new CGa Series 3CGa Series 3 and CGi Series 4CGi Series 4 line of
boilers. New part numbers and pricing are included in this year’s Trade
Price Schedule #59 (TPS#59, effective 4/1/20), which is now available in
the distributor section of our website.

Not only will all sizes have an 84% AFUE rating, but will also have a new
appearance and built-in low water cut off. Click on links below to view the
sales flyers.

CGa Series 3 Sales Flyer

CGi Series 4 Sales Flyer

We will continue to provide you product updates, as we get closer
towards next year’s implementation.

And as always, thank you for your continued support of Weil-McLain

https://files.constantcontact.com/16ba26d6501/124628e5-61f3-4d8b-b9da-4bb7fa7e3fae.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/16ba26d6501/4ae3d99d-b2fa-4e49-80e4-14d882c3fdb1.pdf


products and services.


